
Dear Mr Verma, 
 
Thank you for your email and accepting the conditions. 
 
I can now confirm that the Licensing Authority will now be withdrawing their 
representation based on your agreement of the attached conditions. 
 
Dear Business Licence, 
 
Can you please ensure the unit number is changed as per Mr Verma’s request 
below. This includes changing the unit number in the conditions too. 
 
Thank you 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Susana Figueiredo 
Licensing Enforcement Officer 
Planning, Transportation & Licensing 
Brent Council 
 
 
************************************************************************************************* 
 
From: sunny verma  
Sent: 13 March 2018 12:36 
To: Figueiredo, Susana  
Cc: Business Licence  
Subject: Re: CONSULT - New Premises - Mr Verma, Shurgard Alperton Park Royal, North 
Circular Road, NW10 7QS - App Ref: 11111 

 

Hi Susana 

 

It was nice to speak with you earlier as i am willing to accept above conditions for 

licensing terms  

 

As discussed can you please also amend to unit 5407 to Unit 5405. 

 

Looking forward to hear from you 

 

 

Many Thanks 

Sunny Verma 
 


